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United States Senate 
COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS 
May 22, 1936 
Mr. Thomas McGee 
Title and Trust Building 
Kansas City, Missouri 
Dear Mr. McGee: 
I was pleased to receive your letter of May Nineteenth, and I have been in conversation with 
the FHA about the Lillis matter and they have assured me they had hoped to put him to work 
very shortly. 
I was sorry to hear about the death of Jim Shannon. It does look as if our Democratic friends are 
dying off at a great rate. I don't see why we cannot attend a Republican funeral once in awhile. 
I think Fred Canfil showed good judgement in his Star interview. 
Congress will probably adjourn about the Sixth of June; I hope sooner. 
Please remember me to all the boys, and I hope to see you very shortly. 
Sincerely, 
HST:MLD Harry S. Truman 


